Kennedy Booster Club Meeting Notes - 8/8/2022

Attendance
Debbie White, Monica Link, Kathryn Woerner, Jojo Hawkes, Scott Growth, Dan Grawe, Sarah Rochleau, Janette Stecker, Aaron
Stecker, Craig Mallicoat

Reminder that we now have 24 sports instead of 23. Girls Wrestling is an official sport. Thanks to Coach Craig Mallicoat for
being at the meeting and sharing a bit about the excitement of Girls Wrestling!!

Sports without reps

Girls: Cross Country, Wrestling, Bowling, Soccer, Tennis, Golf, Softball

Boys: Basketball, Swimming, Bowling
Secretary’s Report - Scott Growth moved to approve minutes from June. Dan Grawe seconded. Motion passed.
Treasurer’s Report - none

Cougar Den - The Spring Sale resulted in a profit of $645 (goes to General Fund). A Fall Sale is planned. Details to come.

Volunteering
Kingston - Signup is out. As of 8/8 there were 50 of 308 slots filled. Please push your parents to sign up!!

Concessions - Signup for Fall Concessions will be coming soon.

President’s Report
The Golf Outing had to be postponed due to rain and will now take place 8/19. There is room for more teams to play
since we lost a few due to the date change. The silent auction raised about $3000.
Sarah had a new retractable sign on display. The cost was $265 (last month a max of $500 was approved). The sign will
be used to promote the Booster Club and has QR codes for Twitter and Facebook.

AD Report
Aaron shared information about how the Girls Wrestling program will function in the first year.
A reminder that Bound is becoming the “one stop shop” for athletics. Registration is happening via Bound now as well
as schedules and even a sponsorship program available for purchase through the app.

New Business

A group discussed the mascot program. More to come.

Jeff Beer brought a $150 check that was a result of the “Booster Club Challenge” he sponsored for Flano’s restaurant
(the old Vito’s). Jeff encourages groups to use rooms at Flano’s for meetings or other gatherings!

Next Meeting....... TBD



